
 

Freedom of Information Manager 

Ministry of Defence Police 

Palmer Pavilion, 

Building 666, 

RAF Wyton, Huntingdon, 

Cambs, PE28 2EA 

 

 

E-mail: 

 

MDP-FOI-DP@mod.gov.uk  

 Our Ref: eCase: FOI 2024/01457 

RFI: 017/24 

Date: 15 February 2024 

Dear  
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000: MINISTRY OF DEFENCE POLICE: USE OF 
FORCE STATISTICS 
 
We refer to your email dated 23 January 2024 to the Ministry of Defence Police (MDP), which 
was acknowledged on 24 January 2024. 
 
We are treating your email as a request for information in accordance with the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA 2000).  
 
In your email you requested the following information: 
 
Please can you provide Use of Force Statistics broken down per site you police for the 
past 6 months including what force has been used and for what reasons / number of 
arrests made. 
 
Similar to this format - 
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%
2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fministry-of-defence-police-use-of-force-
statistics%2Fministry-of-defence-police-use-of-force-data-april-to-june-
2021&data=05%7C02%7CMDP-FOI-
DP%40mod.gov.uk%7C259dc249d08e4288b8c308dc1c6c5577%7Cbe7760ed5953484b
ae95d0a16dfa09e5%7C0%7C0%7C638416498835139762%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
b3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D
%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ynnpdWug6y418SegZpo%2FSP%2B550gEBPIB7iyql%
2BqNa7c%3D&reserved=0 
 
Can you also confirm why you no longer publish quarterly Use of Force Statistics 
 
A search for information has now been completed I can confirm that the MDP does hold 
information in scope of your request. 
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mailto:MDP-FOI-DP@mod.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk


The information requested is exempt under Section 21 (Information accessible by other 
means) and Section 22 (Information held with a view to its future publication) of the FOIA 
2000. 
 
Please access https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ministry-of-defence-police-use-
of-force-statistics to find available information. Any outstanding reports will be published as 
soon as possible.   
 
If you are not satisfied with the handling of your request, or the content of this response, 
you can request an independent internal review by contacting the Information Rights 
Compliance team, Ground Floor, MOD Main Building, Whitehall, SW1A 2HB (e-mail CIO-
FOI-IR@mod.gov.uk). Please note that any request for an internal review should be made 
within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
 
If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may raise your complaint directly 
to the Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act. Please note that the Information Commissioner will not normally investigate 
your case until the MOD internal review process has been completed. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. Further details of the role and powers of the 
Information Commissioner can be found on the Commissioner's website at 
https://ico.org.uk/. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
MDP Secretariat and Freedom of Information Office  
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